
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 12th April  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
What a term this has been, we would like to take the opportunity to sincerely thank you for continuing to work with us 
in such stressful and difficult times. Thank you for the messages of support we have received; these are greatly 
appreciated and make such a difference to our team. Also, please know that we are here for you and if you need to 
speak to any member of staff; please do get in touch via the school office. If there is ever a problem, we will do our 
upmost to support and help you! Please find enclosed in this letter all of the information you should need for your child 
to return to school on Monday 25th April.  
 
School Uniform 
When we return all children should be in full school uniform. As it is the Summer term children may return in Summer 
Uniform.  

• Boys may wear polo shirts and shorts; they can also continue to wear the winter uniform of shirt and tie and 
grey trousers. 

• Girls may wear purple or yellow gingham dresses.  

• All children should wear black school shoes, not trainers.  

• May we also remind parents that only small stud earrings and watches are permitted. Nail varnish is not 
allowed.  

• In the summer term we will still allow the children to come to school wearing their PE kit on PE days however 
for the PE we ask that the children wear a yellow or white PE top, this can be a school branded top or a plain 
top, it can also be a plain t-shirt or a polo shirt. (Any child who comes into school not wearing a correct PE top 
will be provided with a top to wear.) School Jumper/Cardigan must be worn and Black/Navy or any dark 
coloured leggings or jogging bottoms or shorts. They will also need to wear trainers; they will wear this outfit 
all day. Your child will need black pumps for indoor PE, these can be sent in on their return to school – please 
ensure you write their name in them.  

 
Breakfast Club  
Breakfast club will be available from Monday 25th April from 8am. Thanks to Father Sean and the Parish we continue to 
provide this as a free service to all pupils from Reception – Year 6. Please contact school by telephone to reserve a 
place, it will be given on a first come first served basis.  
 
Return to school arrangements – Summer term  

• Morning arrangements will stay as they are for the summer term  
o Infant doors  8:40 – 8:55am  
o Junior doors  8:50 – 9:00am  

• End of day times will be different for the INFANTS after Easter 
o Infant doors  3:00pm   
o Junior doors 3:10pm  
o All exits will remain the same and children will be only leave at their specified times unless proof of 

appointment is provided to the school office. 
Thank you for your co-operation and support, have a lovely Easter! 
Mrs J Ryan 
Headteacher 
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